Law Students for Human Rights (LSHR)

Institutional racism faced by people of color is a human rights issue. We are an
organization dedicated to human rights internationally and at home, and we deplore
the continued and systematic violence within our own borders against people of
color. Law Students for Human Rights stands in solidarity with NYU’s Black Allied
Law Students Association regarding the failure to indict Darren Wilson for the fatal
shooting of Michael Brown.

Read BALSA'’s statement

Law Students for Human Rights
http://www.law.nyu.edu/studentorganizations/lawstudentsforhumanrights



http://www.law.nyu.edu/sites/default/files/BALSA_Statement_2014.pdf

